## TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF June 5, 2018

Commission President Lawrence Ballah called the June 5, 2018 meeting to order at 6:23 p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

## Those in Attendance

Lawrence Ballah Richard Miller President Absent

Rick Ryfa Tony Hobson Melissa Robbins Redevelopment Commission Member Redevelopment Commission Member Redevelopment Commission Secretary

John Volkmann

Town Treasurer

## Also in Attendance

Sheri Bradtke McNeil

Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission

Leah Dumezich Jim Marker Griffith High School Board Member - Absent Council Member

Greg Mance

Chief of Police

Don Hill

Assistant Fire Chief

Steve McDermott

Building Commissioner

Treasurer

No report

Tiff Management

No Report

Golf Courses

No Report

2018 Facade Program

No Report

**Economic Development** 

No Report

Member Tony Hobson made a motion to approve Resolution 2018-18, a resolution of the Griffith Redevelopment Commission determining the need to capture incremental assessed Valuation, seconded by Member Melissa Robbins. Motion Carried

Meeting closed at 6:28 p.m.

Rich Miller – Vice President

Michelle Strauch - Recording Secretary